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July 2, 2020 

      
 
Re: Pump House Theater Renovation 
 

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids with Alternate No. 1 were received for the Pump House Theater 
Renovation project: 
       

Market & Johnson, Inc.   $290,060.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Wieser Brothers General Contractor  $296,865.00 

 La Crescent, Minnesota 
 

Brickl Brothers, Inc.    $298,480.00 
 West Salem, Wisconsin 
 
 Fowler & Hammer, Inc.   $301,772.00 
 La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
 All American Lumber dba Americon  $324,215.00 
 Tomah, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Pump House Theater Renovation project is $250,000.00. 
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the base bid contract with 
Alternate No. 1 to Market & Johnson, Inc. for the Pump House Theater Renovation Project. 
  
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
                Director of Engineering & Public Works 
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